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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

RE:  Grade 9 Parent/Student Orientation 

We have been informed that your grade 8 student will be attending Wetaskiwin Composite High School this 
coming September.  We are excited you will be joining WCHS.  We believe that parents’ active involvement 
in their child’s high school education is extremely important and can be an influencing factor in their success. 

To assist you in helping your child, we have organized a Virtual Parent/Student Orientation evening on 
Wednesday, April 28th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. We urge you and your son or daughter to join us online.  This 
meeting will help your child make a successful transition to a new school and provide you with important 
information to assist them in becoming a successful WCHS student. 

To join our virtual orientation (Zoom Meeting) please email wc@wrps11.ca and in the subject line simply 
write “Grade 9 Meeting”.  Please submit your email for this meeting before Tuesday, April 27th, 2021.    

Our program will cover such topics as: 
 school philosophy;
 expectations of parents and students;
 getting started at a new school;
 an outline of our grade 9 program;
 selecting options.

We look forward to meeting you knowing that, if the home and the school work together, the next few years 
will be both enjoyable and productive for your child. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact any one of the school administrators or 
success coaches. 

Respectfully, 

Kris Denney 
Principal 
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